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Comments: permit system in the Three Sisters

 

Hi Forest Service,

I totally support the permit system because so many of these trails are overrun. However since I've lived here

since 1975 and have used the trails since then - thank you very much - I would like an addendum to the permit

system. Would it be possible to have the locals in Bend, Sisters etc., OR the Senior Citizens in Bend, have a

special non-fee system during the week OR Monday through Thursday. We go up Century Drive to different trails

at least twice a week. Maybe we could have an all-summer special permit that we pay a minimal amount - $20?

for use Monday through Thursday. Otherwise it will be burdensome to do this every week.

Thank you,

Maureen Sweeney (and my over 65 hiking group)

 

 


